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Date: 08 November 2021 13:58:38

To whom it may concern.

The building on greenbelt land in Appleton is becoming scarily out of hand. There is so much land earmarked
for building. This is an email to state I Jane Kenny object to the building and using greenbelt land for new
houses.

Not only is it decimating wildlife and their habitats, which I am deeply upset about, the new proposed houses
will no doubt have 2-3 cars per house. This is an enormous strain on the already overburdened roads, the
infrastructure just can’t take it.

There is plenty of brown belt land to build on.

Once the countryside has gone there is no going back. Have some foresight into the future, for the local area and
beyond. This greed has got to stop.

Sincerely J Kenny

Sent from my iPhone





